Pilgrims’ Way
Primary School

Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU
Telephone: 01227 760084
Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton

1st November 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 3 National Gallery Trip

As part of our topic this term, we have been looking at Monet and watercolour painting. To support
our learning we will be taking Year 3 children to visit The National Gallery in London.

The trip will take place on the Thursday 28" November. We will be leaving school promptly at
8:30am so children will need to arrive by 8:15am. We aim to return for usual collection of 3:00pm
but will notify parents on the day if this changes.

We plan to see two particular rooms full of wonderful art. We shall talk about the paintings that we
are seeing and do some sketching whilst we are there. It is likely to be a trip that the children will
long remember.

The cost of this exciting educational trip is £14 per child which can be paid in full or in 2
instalments of £7 each on 15/11/2019 and 22/11/20109.

Consent, the deposit and all payments will need to be made online via the new school gateway

app. If you have not yet downloaded the app, you will need to do this (please see the office if you
need any help).

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Bawn and Miss Hillary
Year 3 Teachers
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